Otto-Friedrich-Universität Bamberg



Otto-Friedrich-Universität Bamberg • Kapuzinerstraße 25 • 96047 Bamberg

Welcome Center

Alexandra Wolf, M.A.

Scholarships for international PhD students who are in the concluding stage of their doctorate

Tel. +49 (0) 951 / 863 1162 Fax +49 (0) 951 / 863 1054 welcome.international@uni-bamberg.de www.uni-bamberg.de/welcome-center

Dear PhD students,

- Are you currently in the concluding stage of your doctorate and will you presumably finish your PhD thesis by 31st December 2017?
- Are you currently enrolled as a PhD student at the University of Bamberg?
- · Are you a non-German national?
- Do you not receive a scholarship at the moment and are you currently not employed at the University of Bamberg as a research assistant?

If you have answered all above questions with "yes", you are eligible to apply for a special scholarship for the concluding stage of your PhD.

These scholarships are financed by the "DAAD STIBET DOKTORANDEN"-program. The monthly rate of a full scholarship is **730 Euro** and can be awarded for a maximum duration of **4 months**. Recipients will be selected by a cross-faculty committee summoned by the International Office.

You will find an application checklist below. The application deadline is 10thMarch 2017. Please send your complete application documents to

Welcome Center of the University of Bamberg Alexandra Wolf Kapuzinerstraße 25 96045 Bamberg

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Best regards,

Alexandra Wolf

Akademisches Auslandsamt

15.02.2017

BESUCHSADRESSE Otto-Friedrich-Universität Bamberg Kapuzinerstraße 25 Raum 02.01 96047 Bamberg

BRIEFADRESSE
Otto-Friedrich-Universität Bamberg
Welcome Center
Akademisches Auslandsamt
Kapuzinerstraße 25
96047 Bamberg

Otto-Friedrich-Universität Bamberg



Application documents for a DAAD STIBET PhD scholarship:

- 1. Short summary of your PhD project (1 page)
- Schedule covering the time up to the conclusion of your dissertation (in tabular form, one table per month); in addition to the schedule please indicate for how many scholarship months you wish to apply
- 3. Curriculum vitae (including information about the financing of your PhD so far)
- Short report (approx. 1 page) by your supervisor concerning the current state of your PhD
- 5. Current enrollment certificate1

¹ PhD students can generally only be enrolled for a maximum of 6 semesters. For an extension beyond these 6 semesters, you are requested to file a motion with the enrollment office. The enrollment office generally grants the possibility to remain enrolled beyond the 6th semester if you are planning to submit an application for a DAAD STIBET PhD scholarship. If you have any questions, please let us know.